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Dear colleagues,  
 
- IMU Bulletin No. 63, December 2013 
Attached hereto is IMU Bulletin No. 63 reporting about the IMU activities in 2013. A printed 
copy will be forwarded by postal mail to the Adhering Organizations. 

Bulletin No. 63 is also available on the IMU Web server at 
http://www.mathunion.org/publications/bulletins/archive/.  
 
 
- IMU Bulletin No. 64, July 2014 
IMU Bulletin No. 64 which is composed of 3 parts (Bulletin, Bulletin-Appendix 1, Bulletin-
Appendix 2) is available on the IMU Web server at 

http://www.mathunion.org/publications/bulletins/archive/. 

Bulletin No. 64 will not be distributed in print. 
 
This bulletin including appendices has been provided on August 1 (on the protected IMU GA 
server http://www.mathunion.org/GA2014/) to the IMU Adhering Organizations and all 
registered General Assembly participants. Please note: The information about the slates and 
the CVs of the candidates for IMU positions are confidential and are not contained in the Bulletin 
or its Appendices. They can be found on the GA server.  
 
With best wishes 
 
Martin Grötschel 
IMU Secretary 
 
 

http://www.mathunion.org/publications/bulletins/archive/
http://www.mathunion.org/publications/bulletins/archive/

